
Theme 1 Theme 2 Theme 3 Theme 4 Theme 5 Theme 6 

Ready, Steady 
Reception 

 
During this theme we 
spend time getting to 
know one another 
and make lots of new 
friends. We talk 
about our families 
and what things we 
enjoy doing. We 
begin exploring our 
new environment 
and learn what it 
means to be a ‘good 
learner’ using our 
learning dinosaurs.  

Let’s celebrate! 
 
 

During this theme we 
learn about different 
types of celebrations. 
We learn about Guy 
Fawkes and Bonfire 
Night, Remembrance 
Day, Diwali, birthdays 
and Christmas. We 
look at how and why 
these festivals are 
celebrated. We 
explore how we have 
changed from one 
birthday to the next.  

3,2,1 Blast Off! 
 
 

This is when we learn 
about our solar 
system. We learn 
about the planets, 
the moon and how 
astronauts travel into 
space. We look at 
different stories 
relating to space and 
imagine we are on a 
journey to the moon, 
exploring our ideas 
through role play.  

Once upon a time… 
 
 

During this theme, 
we look at a variety of 
traditional tales; 
discussing the 
different characters 
and events that take 
place. We retell 
stories using puppets 
and make up our own 
stories. This half term 
we will visit our local 
library as part of our 
curriculum 
enrichment.   

Australian 
Adventures 

 
This half term, we 
follow Koala and 
Kangaroo as they jet 
off on an Australian 
Adventure. We use a 
globe and maps to 
see where Australia 
and England are. We 
look at Australian 
animals and compare 
climates. On their 
way back, Koala and 
Kangaroo visit 
Buckingham palace 
and we begin to learn 
about the King.   

Marvellous 
Minibeasts 

 
During this theme, 
we look at a variety of 
different minibeasts. 
We take the 
opportunity to go 
outside and 
investigate the world 
around us. We learn 
about lifecycles and 
observe different 
habitats. This half 
term we go on our 
first school trip where 
we do some animal 
handling and pond 
dipping.  

 


